
 

 

15 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Families Joining Year 7 at Archbishop Tenison’s School in September 2020 
Meet Head of Year 7 
 
Over the coming weeks we will be making regular contact with you and your child to help 
their smooth progression from Year 6 at their current primary school, to Year 7 at 
Archbishop Tenison's. What better way to start the process than for families to meet Miss 
Oginni,  Head of Year 7. 
 
Miss Oginni is an outstanding teacher of Maths and Business Studies and we are very 
pleased that she will be leading the year group through their seven-year educational 
journey at Archbishop Tenison's. 

 
This week Archbishop Tenison's will be working hard to welcome three groups of pupils. 
Our current Year 12's and 10's who will be onsite for the first time since lockdown began 
in March, and our new Year 7 cohort (via remote communication). This video is the first of 
a series of 'virtual' links and activities that will support your child's transition. 
 
As Miss Oginni says in her video, “we wish all a great summer”, but we will also be 
making every effort to communicate with you regularly before we break up in July and 
again before you start school in September. Later this week we look forward to taking 
introducing you to other key members of staff. We will also be ready to communicate our 
full transition program that will take us all the way to the end of this academic year. 

 
I hope you enjoy meeting Miss Oginni, please click here to link to the video on our 
website. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr A Cook 
Senior Assistant Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://www.archten.croydon.sch.uk/copy-of-year-7-2020-outcomes-and-ap

